
 
 
 
 

City Chambers 
DUNDEE 
DD1 3BY 
 
 
12th July, 2024 

 
 
Dear Colleague 
 

The undernoted members are requested to attend a MEETING of the LICENSING 
COMMITTEE to be held remotely on Monday, 22nd July, 2024 at 2.00pm. 
 

Members of the Press or Public wishing to join the meeting should contact Committee 
Services on telephone (01382) 434211 or by email at committee.services@dundeecity.gov.uk 
by no later than 5.00pm on Thursday, 18th July, 2024. 
  

Please submit any apologies for absence to Elaine Doak, Committee Services 
Officer, on telephone 01382 434211 or email elaine.doak@dundeecity.gov.uk. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

GREGORY COLGAN 
 

Chief Executive 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Depute Lord Provost Kevin CORDELL  
 
BAILIE Christina ROBERTS 
 
COUNCILLORS 
 
Stewart HUNTER George McIRVINE Wendy SCULLIN 
Roisin SMITH Charlie MALONE Daniel COLEMAN 
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AGENDA OF BUSINESS 
 
The Committee may resolve under Section 50(A)(4) of the Local Government (Scotland) 
Act 1973 that the press and public be excluded from the meeting for the undernoted 
items of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt 
information as defined in paragraphs 3, 6 and 9 of Part I of Schedule 7A of the Act. 
 
1 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 
 
(a) TAXI DRIVER'S LICENCE - SUSPENSION HEARING - MEDICAL 
 
 


